
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Announcing: 
The 2025 General Service Conference Final Report is now available online in 

English, French and Spanish 
 

September 23, 2025  
 

To: GSRs, DCMs, Trustees, Non-trustee Directors, Area Officers and Committee 
Chairs, Delegates, Appointed Committee Members, Intergroups and Central Offices, 
Group Contacts, GSO and Grapevine Employees 
 
Dear A.A. Friends, 
 
The 2025 General Service Conference Final Report is now available to view and 
download online: 
 

 English 

 French 

 Spanish 

The print version will be available for purchase through the AAWS web store in early 
October. 
 
To view options for purchasing for your central office, group or meeting, visit us at 
https://onlineliterature.aa.org/ or contact our Member Services Department: 
 

 Telephone: 212-870-3023 

 Email: memberservices@aa.org 

As always, we encourage ordering all our items of literature from local groups, districts, 
areas, Intergroups and Central Offices, as they play a vital role in local Twelfth Step 
activities. To find an A.A. service office near you, please visit https://www.aa.org/find-aa 

 
 
David R., Publishing Director  
AAWS, Inc. 

Malini Singh, Director of Operations  
AAWS, Inc. 
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